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Kaden James
January 20th, 2023
1st Mission Pillar: Equity and Inclusion 

To Whom It May Concern;

The Agvocacy project is pleased to inform you about its mission pillars. The pillars are designed to establish the area that Agvocacy wants to move towards into the future. One of these mission areas is helping to cultivate a more equitable and inclusive environment for all people.
The Agvocacy project is managed by Kaden James, an FFA member whom you can find online at @kadenjames7711 on Instagram. When inspired to create the project over informing people about agriculture, Kaden James soon found out a major part of ensuring agricultural opportunity is leadership. One of the cornerstones of leadership for him is ensuring that the Agvocacy project speaks to the needs of all agriculturalists and consumers. 
To accomplish this mission, Kaden James has launched a section in the blog of the Agvocacy website titled “Diversity and Inclusion”. This section explores FFA and agriculture history and current examples of how diverse agriculturalists are paving the future for American Agriculture. It also explores how we as people can learn to be more inclusive towards other people and their beliefs. 
We hope that by doing this, we can create a more inclusive environment in agriculture for all. 
Sincerely,
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